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Planning Dept

From: Karla Logston <karlalogston@bellsouth.net>
Sent: Tuesday, June 3, 2025 11:30 AM
To: Planning Dept
Cc: Larianne Stutts
Subject: RE: Fun in the Sun (July 10th)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. .  Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hi Lyndie,  
I am so sorry.  I thought we requested waiver of the fees on our initial application, but must have 
forgotten. We respectfully request waiver of the associated fees.   
 
The Village Improvement Association is a not-for-profit.  Our goal for this event is to provide this event for 
children and their families free of charge so all may participate. All vendors and participants are donating 
their time, and anything we provide  that would typically  have a cost, has been supported by grants and 
donations. 
 
We do not have any bounce houses or water slides!  
 
Thank you, 
Karla Logston  
904-338-6841  
Sent from AT&T Yahoo Mail on Android 
 
On Tue, Jun 3, 2025 at 11:21 AM, Planning Dept 
<planning@greencovesprings.com> wrote: 

Hi Kara,  

  

We have reviewed the site plan. It looks like the rental fees will be $150/3 hrs plus $100 refundable cleaning 
deposit along with the $50 permit fee.  

  

If there is a request for a waiver of the fees, I need that in writing (email is fine) and it will most likely need to go to 
Council on June 17th.  

  

Also, you won’t have any bounce houses or water slides, will you?  

  


